
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Type A EDC Board   

 

FROM:  Mike Peacock, 

    

DATE:   2/28/2023 

 

SUBJECT:  Façade Improvement Grant 

 

Final draft of the grant proposal is included in your packets. This includes changes recommended by both 

the EDC Board as well as the City Council.  

 

As you recall, the finding for this project will come from the use of ARPA funds of $100,000. The EDC 

Board may at its discretion add additional funding to further the program. Currently, staff is not 

recommending adding additional funds.  


